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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards

Research Triangle Park, North Carolina 2771 "1
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2 0 JUN 1983

Mr . William L . Baker
Executive Directo r
National Association of Demolition Contractors
4415 West Hillside Street
Hillside, Illinois 60162

Dear Bill :

Enclosed is a summary of our discussions at the May 20, 1983 meeting in
Nashville, Tennessee . This is my understanding of what was discussed at that
meeting . Please contact John Copeland at (919) 541-5595 or in writing if you
have any comments or questions about the memo .

I appreciated the opportunity to meet and discuss with you the problems
of asbestos removal during demolition . Thank you for your hospitality and
cooperation .

Sincerely,

Gil Wood, Chief
Stationary Source Analysis Sectio n

Industrial Studies Branch
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